
Happy New Year from DIWSC!

  

  

Happy New Year to one and all and our team wishes all the sea lovers a  peaceful and happy
2014! for our divers, we wish you good viz, calm  seas and plenty of fish and for our avid
anglers, we wish you plenty of  adrenalin strikes and catches (and releases, of course). For
those who  loves being in the ocean, we wish you all safe sea adventures!

  

January 2014 brings us some nice activities including plenty of PADI  training even in 20C
waters (which to the rest of the world is  relatively warm) especially we have 5mm wetsuits to
keep out divers  cozy.

  

  

Visit our blog for more fun and scheduled activities on this link: http://almahara-desertislands.c
om/

  

  

Or our Facebook page for updates at https://www.facebook.com/DesertIslandWatersportsCent
er?ref=hl

  

  

Wishing you all the very best for 2014!!!
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Happy New Year from DIWSC!

Desert island Watersports Team (by Al Mahara Diving Center)
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